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I work as the Assistive Technology Officer in the Cork Institute of Technology.

From my perspective, there are two aspects that I would like to highlight in 
relation to updating the copyright law:

 

1.       That all academic books (From primary to third level) be available in 
e-book format. 

2.       When the books are in e-book format, that they are compatible with 
assistive technologies e.g. Read Write Gold text-to-speech software.
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